
On behalf of the Alvin Curling Staff, we would like to thank you for your continuous

support this year and we wish all families a safe and happy holiday.

Over the past two weeks, classes have been decorating their classroom doors with

winter-themes to get us into the holiday spirit. Please enjoy the video below.

https://bit.ly/ACWinter2021

Character Education – Kindness and Caring (December)

“Kindness is a Gift Everyone Can Afford To Give”

The following students were recognized for doing a great job during the month of

December.  Congratulations.

Kindergarten Thanya S, Amina K, Prahana A, Yavika T,

Shivi P

Grade 1 & 2 Dinujan N, Paramguntesh S, Abby T,

Amir P, Chris S, Katalina B, Veda M

Grade 3 & 4 Nashita S, Ibraheem T, Atharvan P,

Sutharth Si,

Grade 5 & 6 Srinissha S, Nithusha P, Keziah T, Apiran

I

Grade 7 & 8 Precious O, Anhar A, Preshan P

Student Equity Collective – Grades 7-11

The TDSB is launching a Student Equity Collective, an initiative centred and led by

students to address injustices, racism and hate in our school communities. All voices are

important when dealing with issues around racism and hate and students are a critical

part of the solution.

The Collective is a new type of leadership opportunity for students to not only sit at the

table, but to design what the table looks like, drive the conversation, and bring ideas,

solutions and recommendations forward that address what students want to address.
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https://bit.ly/ACWinter2021
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Equity/Student-Equity-Collective


All students Grade 7 to 11 are invited to apply. Students don’t have to have any previous

leadership experience, only have a voice and an interest in sparking change to address

injustices and eliminate racism and hate.

Covid-19 Vaccination Information

The TDSB’s COVID-19 Vaccines web page is a comprehensive page that includes links to

information, appointment bookings and resources such as webinars and letters from

Toronto Public Health. The page also includes information on the voluntary disclosure

of vaccination status for students aged 12 and older, and details on the implementation

“During the Winter Break, if you are reporting a case of COVID-19, please contact the

TPH Health Connections Line at 416-338-7600. This telephone number will be

monitored during the winter break.”
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https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Equity/Student-Equity-Collective

